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Branch Circular No 19/24  
 

To: Members of the NEC 
       All Branch Secretaries         

July 2024 

Dear All 

 

FUNERAL DETAILS FOR NEC MEMBER AND PAST PRESIDENT BRIAN BURDUS 

 

The funeral service for former President Brian Burdus, who passed away on 25th June, will be held at 1.00 p.m. 

on Thursday 25th July at St. Paul’s Church, Boundary Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7DB. 

 

Brian’s wife, Una, wishes to thank all who have sent messages of sympathy and support and welcomes all who 

knew him and who may wish to attend the funeral. 

 

Yours sincerely,         

 

Richard Critchley 
President 


